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The Department of Biotechnology, Government of India, has planned “Science Setu” as a 

virtual platform to connect research Institutes with undergraduate students. Under this, our 

college has been assigned to National Institute of Plant Genome Research (NIPGR), New 

Delhi. NIPGR is an autonomous institution aided by the Department of Biotechnology. 

Research at NIPGR focuses on functional, structural, evolutionary and applied genomics of 

plants, including crop plants. Through the Science Setu program, our students and faculty 

virtually connect with NIPGR, New Delhi and got to know about the multifarious kinds of 

plant based research. It is a unique opportunity for science students at undergraduate level to 

get an exposure to high-level research.  

Dr. Amarjeet Singh, Scientist III, NIPGR gave welcome note on this event. Resource 

person: Dr. Gitanjali Yadav, Scientist V, NIPGR started her lecture by encouraging the 

researchers to learn and manage data science. She discussed about the ability of plants to 

communicate with their environment and translate this information into active movement of 

their organs. She told that plants send chemical signals to communicate with their 

environment. She stressed on the isoprenoids which are the most diverse amongst plant 

chemicals. She focused on the collection of emission profiles, measuring the terpenomes, 

emission data analysis and building the dictionaries of these chemical compounds. She 

concluded her lecture discussing about not to cultivate invasive species as it is destroying 

livelihood in India. She explained the genomics of the various plants and discussed about the 

herbarium. She also told the students about the summer research fellowship and encouraged 

the undergraduate and postgraduate students to participate in such kind of program. Faculty 

of Science and total 50 science students attended the event. Dr. Pinky Agarwal, Scientist, 

NIPGR attended the questions of the participant’s and gave vote of thanks. It was an 

intellectual and exciting experience for all the participants.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 





















 


